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      SCARS
South Canadian Amateur Radio

Society

               9 December 2006

The December 2006 meeting was called to order by Pres. KD5DOB with 34 members and guests attending.  The minutes of the Nov meeting were read and approved.

Treas.  KT5OK reported we had

$4771.03 and dues are due for 2007

Repeater Report: No persistant problems known.  

CORA Report: No meetings till Jan

VE Team: 3 individuals tested Thurs with 2 new Techs and one upgrade to Extra. 

Net Report: The three nets are well attended. Mon 8PM on 147.060 the Newcomers Net, Tues 8PM on the same repeater the Cleveland Co. ARES Net and Wed 8PM on 28.440 the N5HZX Memorial 10 M Net.

Equipment Report: AG5OK has a tower up now at his residence.  The antennas to follow.  N5OKU has purchased a used MFJ analyzer.
WG5T has ordered a SignaLink Digital interface.  Chris KE5JZN has a new Icom VA-2.
Peter N5UWY has been ARRL approved as a QSL card checker for the WAS award.  Jack WA5OEA is looking for some of the hardware required to attach the aluminum delta loop supports to the boom.

Old Business: The Christmas Party will be Wed. Dec 13th, 6PM at the Golden Corral.

The proposal by Jeff KT5OK to waive club dues for specific individuals was discussed and it was moved, seconded and passed that our VE Coordinator and the Webmaster have their dues waived.

New Business; David KD5ZLG spoke about the funds available from Govt. sources for CERT and other activities and items such as trailers available from FEMA. This is one area where we could be at an advantage if we were a 501C-3 organization and emphasizes the need for completion of this project. 

Election of Officers: There were no nominations for any of the offices. Therefore at the January 2007 meeting we will again entertain any nominations and  have elections or recommend the current officers be retained. 
Peter, N5UWY reported on the Skywarn Recognition Day event at WX5NWC. They made 352 contacts and worked 53 other Weather Service sites. Thanks to the OU club members that helped with the station.

Glen KE5DVB set up his 6” reflector telescope outside and members were able to view the sunspots currently visable.
The meeting was adjourned.

73 de WG5T

Secretary
